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	INFORMATION NOTICE NO. 43/2020


Madrid Protocol Concerning the International Registration of Marks
Azerbaijan:  Reopening of the Office
The Intellectual Property Agency of the Republic of Azerbaijan has informed the International Bureau of the World Intellectual Property Organization (WIPO) that it has been reopened to the public since May 31, 2020.
For further information, users of the Madrid System may visit the website of the Intellectual Property Agency of the Republic of Azerbaijan at the following address:  http://copat.gov.az/.  
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